



20/05/2024

Dear parent/guardian,

Term 2 is well underway now and it has been another good start to the term. We would like to advise you of Oatlands Primary School's voluntary financial contributions for 2024.

Schools provide students with free instruction to fulfil the standard curriculum requirements and we want to assure you that all contributions are voluntary. Nevertheless, the ongoing support of our families ensures that our school can offer the best possible education and support for our students. We want to thank all families who have contributed through voluntary financial contributions thus far, this has made a difference to our school and the programs we can offer.

Within our school this support has allowed us to a wider offering of subjects and special curriculum experiences, run a cooking program for all students, purchase of library books, enhanced digital learning opportunities, upgrade of sporting equipment.

Voluntary contributions can still be made through Compass pay or by visiting the school office Monday to Friday.

For further information on the Department's Parent Payments Policy please see a one-page overview attached.

Yours sincerely,

Wes Holloway Principal

Oatlands Primary School

- 1